
The Calgary Board of Education’s Response to the Blue 
Ribbon Panel on Alberta’s Finances Report 

 

For Immediate Release  
 
 
CALGARY — The CBE Board of Trustees has posted a response to the Blue 
Ribbon Panel on Alberta’s Finances Report released earlier this month. 
 
The full statement can be viewed on the CBE website at: 
https://www.cbe.ab.ca/news-centre/Pages/cbe-response-to-the-blue-ribbon-
panel-on-albertas-finances-report.aspx.  
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